
To fold stand please extend 
telescoping neck to appropriate 
height. 

Press retaining pin until legs fold 
up . retaining pin should pop into 
second hole, holding unit legs 
folded closed.

Do the same with main shelf until 
completely folded.

Step 6

Open the carton and take out the

stand from the bag.

.
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PLPTS35

Thank you for purchasing the PYLE  PLPTS35 laptop stand
For your laptop and other equipment, 
built for the processional. 
Second shelf designed for sound 
card, hard drives or small mixer. 
Unique portable design, allows you 
to fold everything when you are 
finished and store in the reusable 
bag. 

You will find the main stand with a
second shelf made of solid steel rod.

Push in the spring pins and open the
stand, until the pins come out of
the other holes. The legs are then 
locked into position.

Do the same with main shelf, 
until it locks into the open 
position.

Do the same with main shelf, until 
it locks into the open position.
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